

CHEROKEE NATION

P.O. Box 948 • Tahlequah, Okla. 74465 • (918) 456-0671

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief John A. Ketcher Deputy Chief

April 27, 1993

Betty June Whelan 1203 Fairview Drive Independence, MO 64056

Dear Betty June:

Thanks for your letter. I appreciated your sharing copies of the correspondence with me.

On an entirely unrelated subject. I am treating Mom to a trip to Ireland in early to mid-1994. Do you or your Lowee have any interest in going with her? If you do, please let me know. As soon as I get a change, I plan to have a travel agent send copies of tour information and so on. I would like her to be able to go while she is still well enough to enjoy it.

Best wishes to your family and especially to Aunt Lillian.

Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief